
From: Gielniewski, Margaret <gielniewski.margaret@epa.gov> 
Sent: Friday, May 14, 2021 12:25 PM 
To: Dombrowski, Frank J 
Cc: Krueger, Sarah E - DNR; Fitzpatrick, William - DNR 
Subject: Marinette MGP Treatability Study Work Plan -No Comments 
 
Hello Frank, 
 
EPA and DNR reviewed the Treatability Study Workplan and have no comments.  It was easy to review 
after the Manitowoc treatability study. 
 
Thank you for checking in with us. 
 
Kind regards, 
                    Margaret 
 
Margaret Gielniewski 
U.S. EPA Superfund Project Manager 
gielniewski.margaret@epa.gov 
312.886.6244 
 


